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November 26, 2019 

Dear Valued Customer 

RE:  California Proposition 65 Compliance Statement 

California Proposition 65 (“Prop 65”), officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986, became law in November 1986.  Prop 65 requires businesses to give 
clear and reasonable warnings to Californians if a product or service of the business knowingly 
and intentionally exposes them to chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects, or other 
reproductive harm.  A warning label is not required, and a business has “safe harbor” from Prop 
65, for products containing such chemicals, if:  (1) the exposure is below that deemed to pose no 
significant risk level (“NSRL”) for chemicals known to cause cancer, or below the maximum 
allowable dose level (“MADL”) for chemicals known to cause birth defects or reproductive 
harm; or (2) if the business otherwise determines the exposure is low enough to pose no 
significant risk of cancer, birth defects, and other reproductive harm.  California has established 
over 300 safe harbor levels and continues to develop more for such listed chemicals. 

As part of our product safety and regulatory compliance program, NG Labs, Inc. dba Headsweats 
is committed to providing safe, high quality products that comply with all applicable local, state, 
and federal laws.  We work closely with our vendors and supply chain partners to ensure our 
products meet Prop 65 standards and are eligible for a safe harbor exemption from its warning 
label requirements. 

For more information on warnings, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

Johanna Perez, Inventory Manager 

NG Labs, Inc. dba Headsweats 
9500 North West 108th Ave. 
Miami, FL  33178 

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

